Unit 2 Friends & Family

Lesson 07: Are they actors?

レッスン 07: 彼らは役者ですか?

Target: Using "to be" + plural nouns to talk about jobs 目的: be動詞と複数名詞を使って、仕事について話しましょう!

Reading 単語



New vocabulary introduced in the reading

~をさせてください Let me... all over the world 世界中で「に] なので/それで SO often たびたび 遠くにある away TV業界で働く work on TV

act in TV shows TV番組に出演しています 良い評価を得る get a good review

successful 成功を収めた、成功した as

として an extra エキストラ

めったに~しない rarely

a laboratory 研究所 テスト

test below

mine don't mind... called

下に 私のもの 気にしない と呼ばれる

Unit 2: Friends & Family Lesson 7



Read the passage and circle the new words as you find them

Hi. My name's Matt. I live in an interesting building. All of my neighbors have different jobs. Let me tell you about them.

John and Jane Smith live in apartment 203. They are both pilots. They fly all over the world, so they are often away. They don't fly helicopters, they fly jumbo jets. They don't work for the same company. John works for Banana Air, but his wife Jane works for Orange Air. Orange air is very cheap, but Banana air is very expensive.

My neighbors, in apartment 405 are both very cute. They are both actresses. Sarah works on TV. She acts in TV shows and dramas. Sarah's TV shows are very good, I watch them every night. Her TV shows always get good reviews. She is successful. Ashley is not successful. She sometimes works as an extra in movies. She never gets big parts, and she rarely talks. I think she is a little shy.

Mr. and Mrs. Lee are scientists. They work in a laboratory. They work with drugs. They make new <u>drugs</u> and test old <u>drugs</u>. They don't work with <u>animals</u>. Mr. and Mrs. Lee love <u>animals</u>. They have two dogs and three cats. The dogs are very noisy.

Clive and Owen are <u>builders</u>. They live in apartment 304. Their apartment is below mine. Sometimes they are noisy too. They invite their friends over for parties. The parties are very loud, but I don't mind. Clive and Owen are my friends. They always invite me to their parties. Their karaoke parties are always lots of fun.

Mario and Luigi are <u>plumbers</u>. They wear funny <u>clothes</u>. They are <u>brothers</u>. Mario is short and fat, but Luigi is tall and thin. They work together. They both repair broken pipes and fix toilets. They love pasta. Their favorite pasta is lasagne. I like lasagna, too.

Nora and Mary are <u>hairdressers</u>. They live in apartment 201. Nora works Monday to Saturday. Mary works Sunday to Friday. They both work in the same hair salon. It is called "Blow Dry." The salon is in London. I really like their salon. It is very nice. I go there once a month.



Answer the questions below

- 1. Do all of his neighbors have the same job?
- 2. Are John and Jane Smith pilots?
- Are his neighbors in apartment 405 ugly?
- Do Mr. and Mrs. Lee work with animals?
- Do Clive and Owen always invite Matt to their parties?
- What do Mario and Luigi repair?
- Are Nora and Mary teachers?
- 複数名詞はいくつありましたか?



13 Copyright 2013 DMA KK www.mydma.com 14